Parish Council Elections – 4th May 2017
Parish Council and Unitary Council elections will take place on 4th May 2017.

If you are interested in becoming a Parish Councillor please contact the Clerk Mrs Freda Morris on 01746 718453 for further information.

Details are also available on the Shropshire Council website – www.shropshire.gov.uk and the Electoral Commission’s website. You can also follow this link for further guidance:

https://new.shropshire.gov.uk/elections-and-electoral-registration/voting-and-elections/local-elections-may-2017/
Strict guidelines/dates have to be adhered to but if you are interested please contact me.

Freda Morris

Parish Council Clerk
